
ûftLT/ /A b O

FALL MEETING

Those of you who missed this

meeting missed a very interesting

slide presentation about the Owen

Sound Toy Library, Here's hoping

for better turn out in January.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

January- We are looking for a

volunteer to host this meeting.

Remember, of course, that we like

free meeting places. If you have any

ideas or suggestions please contact a

member of the executive as soon as

possible.

Annual meeting- To be held in

Collingwood in late February or early

March. The date and time will be

announced in an  upcoming NETWORKS»

1980 OALT/ABO CONFERENCE

May 7-10, 1980, in Ottawa*

Make plans NOW to attend.

LIBRARY TECHNICIANS HANDBOOK

These are now ready and may be

ordered from Dorothy Kew, whose

address is  in your new directory.

Her postal code is L6j 5Cl. For

members the price is  900, $1.00

for non-members.

SPRING WORKSHOP

Ideas, ideas, ideas please! We had some

good suggestions at our last meeting, but

would like lots more. The suggestions were

on cataloging Canadians, and Canadian

vertical file mater!: Is. We don't want to

duplicate anything the County Library or

GBRLS is doing, so keep those ideas pouring

in. They can be passed on to a member of the

executive or Pat Cardoza at Collingwood

Public. Pat is heading up the fund raisin.’

committee.

FUND RAISING COMMITTEE

As mentioned above, Pat Cardoza is

heading up the group. She will be calling

on others to help her with this. Please

be as generous with your time as you can.

If we all work together on this we can

come up with some good projects.

NEWSLETTER TIDBITS

A big thanks to Janet Isles who wrote a

great report on the sixth annual OALT/ABO

conference last May. Unfortunately it's

lengthy for this newsletter. However, since

it is  such an interesting report, I would

be more than happy to send it out to anyone

requesting it.

GBRLS COURIER

We all owe a big THANK YOU to Ron McKenzie

for giving our branch the use of the GBRLS

courier. Just be  sure to properly package

and clearly label any items sent:

They tell me "no news is good news", but ]

really would like some items for the next

NETWORKS. What’s new in your library? Who

has left? Who’s looking for a job? Got a

good joke or two for me?

CONSTITUTION

If you were not at the Fall

meeting, you will find your copy

of the constitution attached to

this newsletter. Please read it

through as soon as convenient.

Pass any suggestions on to a mem-

ber of the executive, Gail Moreau

or Janet Scheibler by December 15.

SEE YOU ALL NEXT NETWORKS!


